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Well I cannot believe four years have passed since Bramley
Park Academy was launched. What a journey we have been

on….our school is now a thriving community of excellence and
we are exceptionally proud of our journey to date. Teaching

and learning is first class in our school with a team of
wonderful professionals who are dedicated in every part of
their practice to our young people. Our launchpad provision
has added an inspirational addition to our school provision
ensuring we care for all pupils' needs, learning together. 

We have so much to be thankful for at BPA and to celebrate,
I am sure you will join me in the immense pride of our school
and community. I would like to extend my warmest thanks to
every single person's support in this amazing journey over the

past four years to achieve the wonderful school we are all
now part of. 

This week we had an open day for all new prospective parents.
Please do spread the word of our amazing journey to any new

parents of reception age children - we would love to hear
from them!

Have a great weekend. 



Miss Greenwood: Ronnie H
Miss Axall: Lilly-Rose

Mrs Millington: Lewis C
Miss Gregory: Amaya I
Miss James: Joseph T

Miss Wightman: Tyreese 
Miss Roebuck: Jessika

Miss Beck: Adam K
Miss Hrintchuk: Riley P

Miss Marr: Evie-Rae and Ireoluwa
Miss Spivey: Tyler C
Launchpad: Lola S
Mrs Dove: Leah F 

Mrs Willets: Tyreese and Mighty



 Attendance

Fantastic Foxes:       99.4%
Flat Stanley's:         98.6 %
BFG's:                      97.9 %
Perfect Poppins:      97.3 %
Supertatoes:            94.1 %
Kasper:                    93.8 %
Cheshire Cats:          93.1%
Fabulous Flounders:   92.9%
Paddington Bears:     86.9%

Emmie (RKG)
Eddie (RMA)

 Teddie (1LM)
Mason (1/2MG)
Jasmine (2HJ)

Ella (3VW)
Freyja (3/4ER)
Jack D (4FB)
Charlie (5KM)
Harry (5MH)

Parmis (launchpad)



Follow us!

Dates for t
he Diary

Parent notices

Monday 7th November: Parents
evening 
Tuesday 8th November: Parents
evening
Monday 14th November: Odd Socks
Day in aid of Anti-bullying week.
Friday 18th November: Children In
Need




REMINDER: bringing sweets,
lollipops, chocolate bars etc to
school for break times is not

allowed, Healthy snacks only.  

Please can we remind parents that use our
Rockets after school provision that this

ends at 5:25pm on a Monday - Thursday and
4:55pm on a Friday. This is to allow the site
team 5 minutes to sweep the school and
lock up before completing other duties

elsewhere. We have been noticing a couple
of incidents where parents are picking up
beyond this time which then makes it very
difficult for the site team. Please could
we ensure we are picking up the children

within the allocated times.

PTA at BPA 
I am starting up the PTA again

If anyone is interested in joining
please get in touch either via the

school office, 
by text or phone call or see me on the
playground at the start & end of the

day
Having a PTA gives lots of

opportunities to make extra money to
spend on our children. 

We can also apply for funding to help
with sport equipment, trips out etc

It would be amazing if we could get a
committee up and running again 

Thanks
Mrs Willetts 

For children in
need this year
your child can
wear something
spotty on Friday
18th November. 

https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://twitter.com/bramley_park





This week @
BPA...

Eden Camp 

Our year 5 and 6 went back to WW2 on
an exciting adventure To Eden Camp

on Monday. The children had a
fantastic day and their manners and 

 behaviour were impeccable.
Immenseley proud BPA!

day...

On Thursday, all the classes took
part in our "RE Day" where we

looked at celebrations in different
religions. All the children were
really excited and enthusiastic

about their wonderful learning. One
child in Y2 even stated that it was,

"the best day ever!" 



We are asking the
children to wear

Odd Socks. They can
be bright, stripey,
long, short etc -
anything goes!







 Monday 14th – Friday 18th November

Anti-Bullying Week 2022

It's an opportunity to
encourage people to
express themselves
and celebrate their

individuality and what
makes us all unique!

Bullying affects millions of lives and can leave us feeling hopeless. But it doesn’t
have to be this way. If we challenge it, we can change it. And it starts by

reaching out.
Whether it’s in school, at home, in the community or online, let’s reach out and 

show each other the support we need. Reach out to someone you trust if you 
need to talk. Reach out to someone you know is being bullied. Reach out and 

consider a new approach.
And it doesn’t stop with young people. From teachers to parents and influencers 
to politicians, we all have a responsibility to help each other reach out. Together, 

let’s be the change we want to see. Reflect on our own behaviour, set positive 
examples and create kinder communities.

It takes courage, but it can change lives. So, this Anti-Bullying Week, let’s come 
together and reach out to stop bullying.

Anti-Bullying week will take place from Monday 14 November - Friday 18 November .
The week will kick off with Odd Socks Day on Monday 14th November, where adults

and children wear odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique. 


